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	In this issue:

· Southern California National Freight Gateway Collaboration
· Upcoming Congestion Mitigation Fee Policy Advisory Committee Meeting
· Next Week’s Procurement Postings
· Upcoming CEO Meetings and Events



Metro will release an Invitation for Bids next week to procure two Mobile Bus Lift Units and adjustable jack stands for NABI Articulated Bus Series 9200-9399.  The procurement process blackout period is expected to run from October 16 to December 7, 2007.

	The purpose of this procurement is to purchase mobile bus lift units and jack stands capable of lifting NABI Articulated Bus Series 9200-9399 for repair or routine services at Metro Bus Operating Division 3.

Any inquiries concerning this procurement action during the blackout period must be directed to and may only be answered by Joseph Marzano, Contract Administrator, at (213) 922-7014.
Upcoming CEO Meetings and Events

Next week, I will be meeting with Director Parks.  I will also be participating in the Wilshire/Vermont Joint Development Grand Opening Press Event; the World Presidents' Organization's Symposium which has "L.A. Traffic: Harsh Realities and Real Solutions" as its theme; and finally, the Business, Transportation, and Housing Agency (BTH) and Southern California Consensus Trade Corridor Improvement Fund (TCIF) Stakeholder Meeting.
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